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Dear Sir                              
I am writing to lodge my strong objection to the proposal of Rob Pyne's second attempt
to pass a new abortion bill into the Qld Parliament.

I would like to point out that this bill would allows for abortion until birth for viable babies
 and removes protection for Queensland women and babies. 

I believe that the passing of this new bill would have dangerous and far reaching
consequences for the people of Queensland.

Thank you for your consideration of this objection.

Kind Regards,

Janet Lane
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